
WINDSOR CASTLE

As the planting season draws to a close, I send my sincere thanks to

everyone across the country who has planted a tree to celebrate my Platinum

Jubilee. I am deeply touched that so many community groups, schools,

families and individuals have made their own unique contributions to the

Green Canopy initiative.

I hope your Jubilee trees flourish and grow for many years to come,

for future generations to enjoy.

ELIZABETH R.

31st March, 2022.


